What You Need to Know

Snow Season Helpful Tips

There are several things to keep in mind as a resident or property owner in
Glenwood during the winter season. The following are related to snow plowing
and will help you and the city plow crews.

Parking restrictions and snow removal period (snow emergency):
Once a SNOW REMOVAL PERIOD (snow emergency) has been declared
NO PARKING is allowed on any city street until ALL street have been
plowed from curb-to-curb.

Keep garbage and recycling bins off the street: Place garbage and
recycling bins up on the Boulevard or in your driveway.

Pushing snow into streets is PROHIBITED: please deposit snow only
on your property or the boulevard area directly in front of your property
(MN Statute 160.2715).

Clear sidewalks of snow and ice: Snow and ice is required to be
removed from sidewalks in residential districts within 36 hours after
snowfall and 24 hours for sidewalks in business districts. Property
owners are responsible for maintaining sidewalks adjacent to their

property.

Shovel driveway openings to the right: Shoveling snow to the right,
and not to the left, as you face the street will help lessen the amount of
snow that will be deposited at the end of the driveway during the next
plowing. Plows cannot avoid pushing snow into driveways as they plow
the street.

Keep play away from streets: It can be difficult for plow operators to
see children and pets playing in these locations.



